
 

     

I hope you are all well, safe and happy.  

I have been a busy bee over half term enjoying time with my children. 

We have played lots of games like Jenga and Monopoly (this took a few days to finish). 

My children even got me playing Twister, which is a game where you end up trying to 

balance in funny positions! I got my arms and legs tangled and wobbled over, it was 

very funny! I hope you have found lots of things to make you smile and giggle. 

I got permission from my brother to visit his chickens. He has 7 chickens and they had all 

laid 1 egg so that meant I had 7 eggs for our tea. They have funny names like Mrs 

Mertle and Ariel. Some of them lay eggs that are brown and some that are white. 

My children have flicker scooters, and I decided that I would like to learn how to do it. 

I’ve not quite mastered how to do it yet, but I won’t give up! I felt a bit silly but I’ve had 

lots of fun trying! I love learning new things and another new challenge I have set myself 

is to learn some songs on the keyboard. My teenage son is a very good teacher and is 

very patient with me!   

I can’t wait to read about what you have been up to. Email me back! Send them to 

year1@cavclosei.derby.sch.uk. 
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We have been 

to visit some 

chickens. We 

fed them and 

collected the 

eggs. 

We made tin foil models to 

make an animation. You 

really can use anything to 

make sculptures. 

Hello Children! 

Here is a postcard to say I’m thinking 

of you all and to share what I have 

been up to over half term. 

Here is a cake 

we made. We 

experimented 

and put 

bananas in the 

mix too. It was 

delicious! 

Stay safe and remember to be kind to 

everyone around you. 

Most of all have fun and smile! 

Love from Miss Harker xxx. 
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